
Prairielands to Participate in Pioneer Days 
The Prairielands staff and 
the Water Education 
Trailer or “The WET” will 
participate once again at the 
Chisholm Trail Outdoor 
Museum Pioneer Days this 
year. 

The all-day event for 
teachers and students is 
scheduled for Friday, 
November 17, 2017. 

During last year’s event, 
staff talked to teachers and 

Students about aquifers 
and groundwater from 
schools all over the district 
as well as from other 
counties. 

The free event continues 
through the weekend for 
the public and features 
presentations and 
demonstrations of crafts 
and activities from Johnson 
County’s past as well as 
food and craft vendors.          Busses lined the entry to Pioneer Days in 2016. 


	Make It A Year of Learning New Habits
	Properly Capping Your Well Protects Groundwater
	We often write about different ways one can conserve water by cutting back on consumption. However, another important aspect of conser- vation isprotection of our ground- water resources.
	Open, unprotected water wellscan provide accessto our groundwater to anything that can fit inside such as insects, rodents, or stormwater runoff carrying all kindsof pollutants.




